
-----Original Message-----  
From: Barry Farris [mailto:barry@avitro.com]  
Sent: Tue 5/2/2006 10:32 PM  
To: AB94Comments  
Cc:  
Subject: AB94 

To whom it may concern: 

The changes are very unfair and will only restrict innovation by US 
citizens and therefore eliminate US taxable income as well as US jobs as 
foreign companies will dominate the US patent office. 

Barry Farris 

Holder of > US 20 patents 

 


